
Good replacement head unit

 

Unit arrived on time and very easy to fit into VW 2014 T5.1
making a perfect fit. Wiring very easy especially if you have
ever fitted head unit previously. If you have any uncertainty
of installation, you can contact the Pumpkin tech support. All
accessories  connected  easily,  rear  camera,  WiFi,  GPS,
microphone. Bluetooth to phone and contacts are great etc.
Small tech issue with door open display which easily corrected
with quick email to tech support and changes made in settings.
Excellent head unit.

Five stars product with great
customer service
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Very happy. Already installed the Single Din Android 10 head
unit for 3 weeks, runs very fast, does not heat, does not lay.
I am updating my review for this company from a one star to a
five-star. Very good stamping and casting quality of metal
parts. Plastic is also very well made, haptic not the best,
but the volume control is soft padded and is very comfortable,
does not slip through. Image is TOP, colors are very good and
even. Touchscreen goes without problems even Multi. I have
problem with the backup camera installation, they dealt with
my  issues  immediately  professionally  and  took  care  of
everything  right  away..

Their customer service is second to none. I love the radio, it
makes my GMC safer to back up with the backup camera. So –
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recommendation to buy.

Pumpkin 6.2 Inch Double Din
Touch  Screen  Android  10
Universal Car Stereo

 

PUMPKIN  Octa-core  double  din  touch  screen  Android  10
radio with 4GB RAM and 64GB ROM, this 6.2 inch head unit also
equipped with CD player function, you can play your favirotate
CD when driving.
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G+G double layer glass touch screen with Anti-Glare function
for enjoyable touch experience.

Built-in Qualcomm Bluetooth 5.0 clip ,Support Bluetooth call
/audio play, Sync phonebook, external microphone. only support
DVD video to your headrests.

Support 1080P HD video, Supports subwoofer audio output, and
control it separately, support mirror link function, You can
use  your  smartphone’s  online  GPS  to  mirror  on  this  unit,
support DAB+ function.

Support GPS Navigation (map software or app not included),
Built in USB Port/ Micro SD Slot (up to 64GB), WIFI (Built in
WIFI modem), Support reversing camera (Extra device required).

Support Fast-boot. After the installation, this machine only
need about 1 seconds to finish booting from the 2nd time.

There it is, the full ‘plug n play’ set up that you get when
you purchase the device. Make sure you check the size of the
available space in your car’s head unit/dash area to make sure
this  fits(  If  you  are  not  sure,  please  contact  pumpkin
customer service). With the device, you get instructions on
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how it all works and fits together.


